THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

HEALTH SERVICE
WATKINS MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

February 2, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen Athletic Department University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen,

Glenn Lewis Kappelman and Robert E. Wightman have not yet reported to the Health Service following our request of October 17 and December 6, 1941.

If these two men are in school the second semester, will you send them in any afternoon, Monday through Friday, from 2 to 5.

Sincerely,

Ralph I. Canuteson, M. D.

Director

RIC:s